From: Friends of Prune Hill [mailto:friendsofprunehill@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, October 03, 2016 4:02 PM

To: City Council Members (GRP) <CityCouncilGRP@cityofcamas.us>; Community Development Email
<communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>

Subject: Re: 16-015 (Cell Tower Moratorium) Public Comment

And, as the purpose of tonight's hearing is associated with the continuation of the moratorium,
the Friends of Prune Hill strongly request and support the continued moratorium. We
recommend the city to move ahead with the proposed work plan as described in ordinance 16-
015.

Regards,

Glenn Watson



